November Nürsing Newsletter

2024

In this Article

- HAWOCC
- Daisy Awardee
- Hookipa Awardee
- Sunshine Awardee

Important Dates

NOV 5

ELECTION DAY

NOV 11

VETERANS DAY

NOV 28

THANKSGIVING DAY

HAWOCC Conference Wound Champions

Sabine, SPU Educator; Wendy, Medical Wound Champion; Aaron, Behavioral Health Unit Educator; and Karen, Wound Care RN, attended the 2024 HAWOCC conference in Honolulu!

They brought back great information and will share their knowledge with the rest of the units!

New Numbers!

- Quality Management
 - o Ext: 3508
- Risk Management
 - o Ext: 3510

Fun Thanksgiving Facts

- Americans eat around 46 million turkeys on Thanksgiving each year
- 1.28 billion was spent on turkeys for Thanksgiving 2023



Daisy AWARD

Bethany "Rosey" Hartshorn Surgical Pediatric Unit



Rosey is very courteous, friendly, big-hearted, and a professional individual. She is always checking in to see if there is anything I need. She gave me status updates leading up to my surgery and all the way to discharge. When I had to transfer from SPU to across the hall to Short Stay overflow, she walked me and carried my bag to Short Stay. She introduced me to the nurse and aide. She also motivated me and would visit me to check on my progress. Deep down, that means bundles to me to see how dedicated and big-hearted a medical staff can stay by a patient's side till the end. I have never seen that dedication from any other medical staff. I really appreciate her company, support, and professionalism. I highly recommend Rosey to be picked for Extraordinary Nurse.

Larry Fallau Emergency Department

HOOKIPA Award

Larry is an amazing ED Clerk. He is always attentive to what the doctors or nurses need! He is always responsive and attempts to get more information if he does not know it off-hand. I can always count on him when I need help with transportation issues or beaming images to Queens. He is a very approachable person and very nice, which is what we need in a hectic emergency setting

Sunshine Award

Lidia Marquez Transitional Care Unit



Lidia is a truly deserving recipient of the Sunshine Award. As a valuable member of our Transitional Care Unit family, Lidia consistently prioritizes teamwork and patient safety in everything she does. Her unwavering positive attitude, regardless of the situation, is a testament to her resilience and dedication.

Lidia is not only courteous and compassionate but also treats our patients with the same care and attention she would give her own family. She leads by example, graciously training new staff to ensure they feel welcomed and are well-prepared for their roles within our TCU family.

Her excellent communication skills are a significant asset to our team. Lidia ensures closed-loop communication and provides timely notifications to our nurses, contributing to the smooth operation of our unit and the delivery of high-quality patient care.

Lidia's commitment to her work and her team makes her an outstanding candidate for the Sunshine Award.

